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Because you have these blessings, you should try as much as you can to add these things to your lives: to 
your faith, add goodness; and to your goodness, add knowledge; and to your knowledge, add self-control; 
and to your self-control, add the ability to hold on; and to your ability to hold on, add service for God, add 
kindness for your brothers and sisters in Christ; and to this kindness, add love. 
2 Peter 1:5-7  

This half term’s value: Perseverance 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We began this week in school with Collective Worship. We started 
by thinking about what value we would see with a trapeze artist. The 
children thought that trust was the most important. Thank you to the 
children in Year 6 for helping me by acting out the story from the 
Bible, where Jesus healed the woman. 
 
In other news across the school, this week we say goodbye to 
Angela, who has been working in Year 1 and Izzy in Year 2. We thank 
them for their time at Bishop Cornish and wish them the very best 
with their future careers in education. 
 
From Monday 3rd to Friday 9th February it is Children's Mental Health 
Week with the theme Know Yourself, Grow Yourself. The first ever 
Children's Mental Health Week took place in 2015 and was 
launched to shine a spotlight on the importance of children and 
young people's mental health.  The week was designed to encourage 
more people to start talking, spread the word and raise money to 
help fund services to support children's mental health. It’s aim was 
also to make sure anyone struggling knew they were not alone. 
 
The initiative was launched by children's mental health charity 
Place2Be with the aim of giving a voice to all children and young 
people in the UK. This year the children will be thinking about: 

• What is mindfulness? 
• How does mindfulness help with emotions? 
• What do you do if you want to feel happier or less worried? 
• Is it important to be happy? 

 
They will also take part in a range of activities to support positive 
mental well-being. 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
Mrs Tracey Fletcher 

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 4th February 
Year 2 Information Meeting 3.20pm 

Friday 7th February 
East Cornwall Cross Country League 
Race 4 – Horningtops 

w/c Monday 10th February 
Parent consultations 

Tuesday 11th February 
Year 2 Victorian Day 

Monday 17th- Friday 21st February 
Half Term 

Thursday 6th March 
World Book Day 

Friday 7th March 
East Cornwall Cross Country League 
Race 5 – venue tbc 

Monday 10th – Friday 14th March 
British Science Week 

Wednesday 12th March 
School Science Fair 

Tuesday 18th-Thursday 20th March 
Scholastic Book Fair 3.15-4pm 
Education Centre 

Thursday 27th March 
Tempest Class photos 

Wednesday 2nd April 
Easter Service – St Stephen’s Church 

 

 

 

 



Sports Report 
 

YEAR 3/4 ARENA FOOTBALL LEAGUE  
Well done to our team who won both their matches on Tuesday, beating Sir Robert Geoffrey 2-1 and 
then Stoke Climsland 4-0. Isaac D was voted Man of the Match. This takes the team to the top of the 
League. 
 
SE CORNWALL GIRLS FOOTBALL LEAGUE  
The team's preparations for the SW England Finals continued with a convincing 11-0 win over a very 
spirited Dobwalls team  This keeps the girls top of the League, with maximum points. 
 
SE CORNWALL BOYS FOOTBALL LEAGUE  
Hard luck to the Boys A team who lost 2-1 to Dobwalls in a very close and entertaining match. 

Achievement Awards 
 
Rosie in Reception Class is very creative and 
has great ideas for her drawings and 
artwork.  She is also forming her letters 
well.  What a Superstar!🙂 
 
Ada in Year 1 for her continued great efforts in 
all lessons. 
 
Sophie in Year 2 planned an amazing story with 
some fantastic ideas. Well done Sophie, I can't 
wait for you to write it next week.  
 
Jeremy in Year 3 who created a beautiful 
drawing and water colour painting about 
Ancient Egyptian Gods and Goddesses. He has 
also shown a real interest in our topic about 
Ancient Egyptian and showed excellent 
listening. Well done Jeremy. 
 
Clarissa in Year 4 has made an excellent start in 
our class so far, settling in quickly and showing 
enthusiasm in every lesson. We’re so glad to 
have you with us, and we look forward to all the 
fantastic things you will accomplish in Year 4! 
 
Isla B in Year 5 is a real superstar. She is always 
kind and caring to everyone, including our 
guinea pigs. She does a fabulous job of looking 
after these, providing lots of love and care. 
 
Isabelle is making amazing progress in all her 
subjects, her presentation and content is 
always outstanding. She is a great member of 
the class and is always happy to help anyone. 
Keep it up Isabelle. 
 

Value Awards 
 
Romily in Reception Class was brilliant in PE 
this week.  She wasn't sure about the height of 
the apparatus - but persevered and climbed to 
the top! Well done Romily.  🙂 
 
Neve in Year 1 is a true trooper she just gets on, 
even when things are hard! She even does it 
with a smile. Keep it up Neve. 
 
Jackson in Year 2 has been working so hard in 
reading and has persevered to move up a level. 
Well done! 
 
Cory in Year 3 who has been trying hard to 
make the right choices in all his subjects. Keep 
up the good work Cory. 
 
William in Year 4 has shown incredible 
determination and effort in every task, never 
giving up even when faced with challenges. 
Whether it’s in maths, writing, or group work, 
his hard work and resilience always stands out. 
 
Harlequin in Year 5 has been working so hard in 
all of her subjects. In her story writing, she has 
been showing great perseverance, working 
steadily through this, using her planning to help 
her. Well done.  
 
Eliana in Year 6 has shown perseverance in 
everything, she tries her best in all subjects and 
we are very proud of her. 
 



This week in school we have… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Years 3 have been discovering 
Ancient Egyptian beliefs about the 
Afterlife. After learning about some of the 
many Gods and Goddesses, they created 
these beautiful drawings and water 
colour paintings - they really are great 
artists! This week they have also been 
measuring in Maths, learning to measure 
accurately in centimetres and 
millimetres, as well as estimating and 
comparing lengths. They have explored 
baptism in RE and learnt the difference 
between an Infant baptism and a 
Believer’s baptism. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, Year 4 have been busy finishing off their 
incredible river poems, which they have thoroughly 
enjoyed creating. The poems sound fantastic and really 
showcase their creativity and imagination! In Maths, the 
children have been fully engaged with our new unit on 
fractions, diving into the world of numerators and 
denominators with enthusiasm. In History, we’ve been 
investigating the fascinating Anglo-Saxon discoveries 
from Sutton Hoo, exploring who the items might have 
belonged to and what they reveal about life during that 
time. It's been an exciting week of learning, and we can’t 
wait to see what next week brings! 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

This week Year 5 have been writing absolutely 

amazing stories about a group of children who have 

been stranded in the Amazon Rainforest...how will 

they survive? We put our survival skills to the test in 

the woods this week, using drama to help our 

learning. In our gymnastics, we have been looking at 

balances and working individually, in pairs and 

groups to create balances which use tension and 

counter tension. We have also been working hard in 

our science lessons, learning about flowering plants.  

 

 

 

 

 

We did it ! In Year 6, our maps of Baghdad 
are complete. The children showed great 
teamwork and perseverance to complete 
them, and were then able to give a fabulous 
presentation to explain what they had done.  
Well done Year 6. 

This week Year 2 have had a 

wonderful time exploring 

Victorian toys and 

experimenting with printing in 

the same way as William 

Morris. They have been 

planning a new story in literacy 

based on Stardust and have 

been exploring money in maths. 

The children made some 

wonderful service sheets for a 

church service in RE and 

enjoyed making music with 

instruments for their band.  

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Reception Class 
we have worked on creating 
Dinosaur Fact Files and have 
made up our own verses for 
a dinosaur song!  In maths 
we have started to work on 
addition to 10.   
 

 

 

This week Year 1 have been  plotting and 

planning  an adventure story to the South Pole. 

They have been detectives in history finding 

evidence to support  statements about Captain 

Scott's journey. They have been sorting animals 

into groups and have started to learn about the 

different animal groups. 
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